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Christchurch Northern Corridor
CRANFORD STREET - STREET LIGHT INSTALLATION 

From about Thursday 27 September we will be installing the new streetlight 
poles on Cranford Street and around the Innes Road Intersection. This work 
will take about a month. 

TRAFFIC IMPACTS
At each streetlight location we will need to close the road shoulder, park a 
crane-truck and detour the footpath.  If our work is likely to affected access 
to your property we will 'door knock' to let you know and work around your 
needs as best we can. 

NEW POWER CONNECTIONS
Orion's subcontractor will also be changing power connections over to the 
newly laid power cables in early October.  This may mean your power is cut 
off for a short time.  You will hear from your own power provided if and 
when this will affect you.

Thank you, we really appreciate your continued patience as we upgrade 
Cranford Street . If you have any queries, please contact us on 0800 262 200. 
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